

08/08/2016

FOI-1043401

Dear L Fisher,

Thank you for your request of 22nd July 2016 under the Freedom of Information Act (2000). Your exact request was:

"Would it please be possible to have a list of Local Authorities who have set up an Autism Partnership Board?
Out of these, I would like to know which ones have declared having at least one autistic person sitting on their board.
I know there is data about implementation of the Autism Act by local authorities, but I have not found a list of Autism Partnership Boards within the last self-assessments, which I believe were completed in 2014."

This information is not held centrally by the Department of Health.

The Department of Health has however included a question on Autism Programme Boards in the latest self-assessment exercise for Local Authorities and their partners, which was launched last month. The question is:

Do you have a local Autism Programme Board or equivalent in place which meets at least once a year and includes representatives of at least Adult Social Care and the Clinical Commissioning Group(s).

The local authority area can answer yes/no and comments are also sought.

In addition, there is a question on how local authorities and their partners engage with people with autism and their families in planning and implementing the Autism Strategy.

Public Health England plan to publish a report on the results of the exercise by March 2017.

If you have any queries about this email, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:

Head of the Freedom of Information Team Department of Health Room 520 Richmond House 79 Whitehall London SW1A 2NS

Email: freedomofinformation@dh.gsi.gov.uk

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner (ICO) for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Department. The ICO can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely,

Anna Coundley

Freedom of Information Officer Department of Health

freedomofinformation@dh.gsi.gov.uk